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Tuesday 16th January, 2024  



This evening’s aims: 

➔ What are SATs? 

➔ When will the SATs take place? 

➔ Why do children take SATs?

➔ What is tested? 

➔ When do we get results? 

➔ What can I do to help my child prepare? 



What are SATs? 

➔ SATs stands for: ‘Standardised Assessment Tests’ 

➔ They are a set of tests that are given to children at the 
end of Key Stage 2 - when children are in Year 6 

➔ SATs test children on curriculum content from Years 3 to 6

➔ The tests will be taken in exam conditions in Badgers’ 
Classroom and are externally marked 



The SATs papers consist of:

➔ Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Paper 1 

➔ Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Paper 2: Spelling 

➔ English Reading Paper 

➔ Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic

➔ Maths Paper 2: Reasoning

➔ Maths Paper 3: Reasoning



When will they take place?
Date: Paper: Duration: 

Monday 13th May, 2024 Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Paper 1 45 minutes 

Monday 13th May, 2024 Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Paper 2 
Spelling test

Approx. 20 minutes 

Tuesday 14th May, 2024 English Reading Paper  1 hour

Wednesday 15th May, 2024 Maths Paper 1 Arithmetic 30 minutes 

Wednesday 15th May, 2024 Maths Paper 2 Reasoning 40 minutes 

Thursday 16th May, 2024 Maths Paper 3 Reasoning 40 minutes



Why do children do SATs?

The purpose of SATs is to measure children’s attainment in Maths, Reading, 
Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling, by testing them on curriculum content which 
has been taught in Years 3 - 6. 

They are used to measure both the school’s, and the individual child’s, attainment. 

It is important to remember that SATs do not tell the whole story and are only a 
small snapshot of a child’s achievements at primary school.



SATs are important but they are not for children to worry about. We want 
children to care about the SATs, work hard and do their best, but not feel 
anxious about the tests. 

Unlike many of life’s challenges, we know exactly when the SATs will take 
place, what form they will take and what content they are testing. We can 
prepare children for them and make sure that they feel ready for them. 

In school, with the children, we refer to ‘training’ and ‘building stamina’ for 
SATs, just like we would if we were preparing to take part in a sporting event. 



What will be tested? 
➔ Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

➔ Reading

➔ Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic

➔ Maths Paper 2: Reasoning

➔ Maths Paper 3: Reasoning



Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Paper 1: 

This test focuses on:

➔ Grammatical terms/ word classes

➔ Functions of sentences

➔ Combining words, phrases and clauses

➔ Verb forms, tenses and consistency

➔ Punctuation

➔ Vocabulary

➔ Standard English and formality





Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Paper 2: 

This is a shorter paper that focuses solely on spelling:







There is no writing test. Instead, writing is assessed using evidence 
collected throughout Year 6. 

We are already collecting evidence for all of our Year 6 pupils to 
demonstrate whether or not they have met the national standards.  



Year 6 
Writing 

Standards:



There is just one reading paper which the 
children have 60 minutes to complete. 

The test is designed to measure if the 
children’s comprehension of age-appropriate 
reading material meets the national standard. 

There are three different set texts for children 
to read. These could be any combination of 
non-fiction, fiction and/or poetry. Children 
read each text and then answer the questions 
that follow. 

The Reading Paper: 







There are three maths papers: 

➔ Paper 1: Arithmetic (30 minutes) 

➔ Paper 2: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

➔ Paper 3: Reasoning (40 minutes) 

The Maths Papers: 

The arithmetic paper covers the four operations (addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division), percentages of amounts and calculating with decimals 
and fractions.

The reasoning papers require children to demonstrate their mathematical 
knowledge and skills, as well as their ability to solve problems and their 
mathematical reasoning. 
 



Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic 



Maths Paper 2: Reasoning



Maths Paper 3: Reasoning



When do we get results?
Once children have completed the tests, they are sent off and marked externally. 

Once marked, the tests will be given the following scores:

➔ A raw score - this is the total number of marks achieved for each set of papers

➔ A scaled score

➔ A judgement as to whether the National Standard has been met



What is a Scaled Score?
After the tests are marked, the raw score is converted to a scaled score. Even though the 
tests are made to the same standard each year, the questions must be different. This means 
the difficulty of the tests may vary. Scaled scores ensure an accurate comparison of 
performance over time.

Scaled scores range from 80 to 120. A scaled score of 100 or more shows the pupil is 
meeting the National Standard. 

The scaled scores will be shared with you before the end of the summer term - usually in 
your child’s End of Year report. 

2023
Scaled 
Scores:



National trends: 



What can I do to help 
my child with SATs?



Writing and Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar: 

➔ Encourage your child every week to complete the CGP homework – complete 
at least one of the ten minute GPS tests.  Remind your child to bring the 
book to school every Tuesday. 

➔ Make sure that when completing spelling sentence homework, your child’s 
sentences always start with a capital letter, are written in joined 
handwriting, spell key words correctly and have the correct choice of end 
punctuation. 

➔ Encourage the use of a dictionary to check spelling and a thesaurus to find 
synonyms and expand vocabulary.

➔ Remember that good readers become good writers! 



➔ Encourage your child every week to complete the CGP homework – complete 
at least one of the ten minute GPS tests.  Remind your child to bring the book 
to school every Tuesday. 

➔ Focus on developing an enjoyment and love of reading.  Enjoy stories 
together – reading stories to your child still has an enormous impact at Key 
Stage Two. 

➔ Make sure that your child reads every day. 

➔ All reading is valuable – it doesn't have to be just stories. Reading can involve 
anything from fiction and non-fiction, poetry, newspapers, magazines and 
sport autobiographies.

➔ Visit the local library - it's free!

Reading: 



Maths: 

➔ Encourage your child every week to complete the CGP homework – complete 
at least one of the ten minute GPS tests.  Remind your child to bring the 
book to school every Tuesday. 

➔ Use Mathletics & TTRS to encourage daily practice.

➔ Play times tables games and mental maths games including counting in 
different amounts, forwards and backwards.

➔ Encourage opportunities for telling the time and opportunities for counting 
coins and money; finding amounts or calculating change when shopping.

➔ Identify, weigh or measure quantities and amounts in the kitchen or in 
recipes. Talk about scaling recipes up and down depending on portions 
needed.



SATs focus on what children know about Maths and English.

They will not reflect how talented they are at Science, Geography, Art, PE…, and they 
certainly won’t highlight all of their amazing personal characteristics.

SATs don’t tell the whole story.

Their results will say if they did or did not meet a certain standard but not necessarily 
by what margin. These thresholds change each year according to the overall national 
performance, so what was classed as ‘meeting the expected standard’ this year might 
not be the same as last year.

SATs are only four days out of a whole Primary School career.

In reality, there’s one or two papers each day that last 30 to 60 minutes. School is so 
much more than this! 

A few last thoughts: 



Courage Compassion Curiosity

At Brailes Primary School, SATs are a positive experience.

We prepare our children so that they feel ready for the SATs and we work hard to make it a 
positive experience for them. It is just one of many opportunities for our children to… 



Year 6 Tuition Sessions:  
Your child will be invited to attend a set of 5 tuition sessions on Tuesdays 
after school. 

➔ Group 1 will start after the February half term and run for five weeks

➔ Group 2 will start after the Easter holiday and run for five weeks 

We will use the time to go through SATs questions 

from different past papers. It will give us the 

opportunity to look at questions in greater depth, 

share ideas about how best to approach them and 

will help to develop the children’s confidence.  



A few last thoughts:

➔ SATs are not something to worry about but they are something to work 
hard for - they provide a useful focus in Year 6 

➔ If your child is feeling at all anxious about an area of learning, please 
encourage him or her to speak to us so we can provide reassurance - we 
really don’t want our children to worry 

➔ Getting enough sleep and having a healthy diet both make an enormous 
difference to a child’s ability to focus in school and be successful with 
learning 

➔ Reading is the key to the whole curriculum 


